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Master of Science, Conservation Biology- Central Michigan University 
 
Her work primarily involves landscape level planning, implementation and 
monitoring for the Eastern Upper Peninsula which includes working with species 
of greatest conservation need and their habitats.   
 
Her graduate research concentrated on determining what abiotic aspects of 
restored wetlands best predicted their use by birds.  
 
I am not an ornithologist and have to relearn warblers every year just like the 
average Joe! 
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